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August 9, 2003

Consistency Coordinator

Coastal Programs Division

Office of Ocean and Coastal Resources Management
NOAA

1305 East-West Highway 11" Floor

Silver Spring MD 20910

Please be advised that I have been informed of proposed changes to the regulation in CZMA
which would severely limit states abilities to review and judge projects impacting their coastal
waters or natural resources. I strongly object to the proposed changes in the CZMA and want this
legislation to remain intact.

Very truly yours,

SN

H. Berlin, CPA




